
 
 

 

The Nominating Committee of the CT Youth Services 
Association is pleased to present to membership with the 

following proposed slate of Officers and Directors 
for 2021-2023. 

Nominations from the floor will be accepted  

during today’s Business Meeting.  
 

Officers:  

 Vice President: Mary Seidner, Lymes’ Youth Services 

 Secretary: Kristina Baldwin, Hartford Department of  

   Families, Children, Youth and Recreation  

 

Board of Directors, At Large Members: 

  Lyne Landry, Guilford Youth & Family Services  

 Danielle Jean-Guillaume Sittol, Greenwich Youth Services    

 Cephus Nolen, East Hartford Youth Services 

 Sarah Maffiolini, Windsor Youth Services 

                                

 

(Terms expires in 2023) 


